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June 26, 2012

Board of Directors

Park Point Community Club
P.O. Box 16326

Duluth, MN 55802

To Whom It May Concern:

I'm writing with the hope that you might be able to help us get the word out to the Park Point
residents about the upcoming 41st Annual Park Point 5-Miler scheduled for Friday, July 20,
2012.

The Park Point 5-Miler is the oldest running road-race in Northern Minnesota. This Duluth
tradition is also a fund raising race for the Young Athletes Foundation (YAF), a Grandma's
Marathon program that was developed in 1990 to assist with the promotion development and
growth of youth athletics in the Twin Ports area. Since its inception, the foundation has
contributed over $500,000 to young athletes and athletic programs.

The 5-mile race begins at 6:30 p.m. and runners will travel around the Park Point ball fields
down Minnesota Avenue to approximately 23rd Avenue where they will turn around and run
to the finish line near the beach house. We want to inform residents that beginning at 6:15
p-m. on July 20, Minnesota Avenue will be temporarily closed from 2328 Minnesota Avenue
to the south side of the ball fields. It will reopen at approximately 7:45 p.m. Also, traffic will
increase on Minnesota Avenue between 3:00 p.m. and 6:15 p.m. (prior to the race) and after
7:15 p.m. as race participants depart the Point. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience
this may cause and we appreciate the cooperation and support of all of the Park Point
residents.

If it would be possible for the Park Point Community Club to list the Park Point 5-Miler on
your events marquee, it would be extremely helpful:~

Thank you for any help you are able to offer. If there is somebody else I should direct this
letter to or if you have any questions, please call me at (218)727-0947 or email me at
dani@grandmasmarathon.com.

i
Sincerely,

Danielle Minardi
Director of Event Development
Grandma's Marathon



